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LICENSES

JUNEAU-The Department
of Revenue has announced that
effective February 15, 1972,
sports fishermen and hunters
who have lost their licenses or
game tags may secure duplicates
for a fee of $2.00 for each li-
cense or tag duplicated in ac-
cordance with recently passed
legislation.

License vendors throughout
the state will have the duplicate
licenses and application forms
available approximately March 1,
and will be able to issue the li-
cense upon request.

Application forms may be
secured from a License Officer
for duplication of game tags,
however, the form together with
$2.00 for each tag requested
must be sent to the License Di-
vision in Juneau for replacement.

Prior to March 1, requests for
duplicate licenses should be sent
to the Fish and Game License
Division, 240 South Franklin,
Juneau, for processing.



